Riley, Kate

From: Jeannette Atkinson <

Sent: Friday, December 27, 2019 10:22 AM

To: Riley, Kate

Subject: Tobin Recreational Park

Dear Ms. Riley:

I'd like to add my voice to those who urge the city to PRESERVE Tobin Recreational Park when renovating Tobin School. One of my children, many years ago, played on the Little League team that met there, and I drive and walk near the park all the time. It is SO important to preserve what little open space is available to us in Cambridge. Fresh Pond is nearby, but it doesn't offer the same recreational opportunities or access for children that Tobin does. There must be a way to redesign Tobin School and at the same time preserve the park.

Sincerely,

Jeannette Atkinson